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Nevada Medicaid Is Creating New Medicare Cost-Sharing Provider Type 
Effective March 21, 2023, Medicare providers may enroll with Nevada Medicaid under provider type 94 - Medicare 
Cost-Sharing.  This new provider type will allow Medicare providers not currently enrolled with Nevada Medicaid to 
enroll for purposes of processing and adjudicating claims for Medicare cost-sharing liability for services furnished to 
recipients eligible for both Medicaid and Medicare benefits. 

Medicare providers interested in enrolling with Nevada Medicaid for Medicare Cost-Sharing must enroll using the 
Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) tool, which will accept these enrollments starting March 21, 2023.  An additional 
web announcement will be posted with further information when enrollment is open. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp42/provider/Home/tabid/477/Default.aspx

